
    
    
    
    

               

WOMEN OF THE MOOSE News, Mary Roundy       
 
Winter greetings Sisters! Normally during the winter, we all tend to slow down a bit with the cold weather. 
Your Chapter is going strong, nonetheless! Its Election season for us and an extremely exciting time of the year!  
 
We are currently accepting Nominations for the 2023-2024 year. We have a wooden locked nomination outside 
of the Chapter Office Door, please fill out one of the forms provided and drop it into the box for the Nomination 
Committee. This term begins on May 1, 2023 and ends on April 30, 2024. Eligibility for prospective nominees 
require a 6-month WOTM Chapter membership. Nominations are due by February 6, 2023, 6pm. This process 
has already begun, February the Nominating Committee will select and vote on Officers for the ensuing year, 
March: the Chapter will vote, April: the new Board will be installed and take office on May 1, 2023.  
 
Board of Officers positions: 
Senior Regent 
Treasurer 
Secretary 
 
We will also have Chairman seats to. We encourage growth in this Chapter and our Chairman play an important 

role that make our fund-raising projects successful and fun! There is always something to do       
 
Brunswick Stew Sale is back on! Pre-orders are now available. Order ASAP as we sold out quickly before. Please 
see enclosed flyer to place your orders. 
 
The Sweetheart Dance will take place in the Social Quarters on Friday, February 10th and the WOTM will team up 
once again this year with the Lodge to make this another successful event! Dinner is 5:30pm – 7:30pm and the 
Band, The illbillys (country, western, rock, southern rock, they play everything!!!) will take the stage at 8:00pm. 
We hope to see you there! 
 
As we enter February (save the dates) the Calendar reads as follows: 
February 7: Board Meeting, 6:15pm 
February 7: Chapter meeting in the Ballroom, 7:00pm  
February 10: Sweetheart Dance 5:30, SQ 
February 18: Brunswick Stew Sale 
February 21: Committee Meeting night at 6:30pm  
February 24: WOTM Dinner night – (We traded nights this month with Sports Chapter) Server Volunteers are 
always welcome. All tips received support the Endowment Fund.  
 
Happy Birthday to all in the month of February! Our deepest condolences to those who have lost loved ones. To 
all of those not feeling well please know you are in our thoughts and prayers, your WOTM family is here for you. 
Please let us know if you or a loved one is sick or have lost loved ones. 
 
 

Fraternally,  

Sister Mary (Chapter1543@mooseunits.com) 


